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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 8:04 AM
To: DeAnn Grant
Cc: dmckinne@blm.gov; Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Robert McNeill; Sheldon Hitchcock; 

Dakota Neel; Rebecca Haskell
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] (Deferral Request) White Federal Com #001H 05-19-2019 (2RP-5470)

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

**** External email. Use caution. **** 
Correction, need to move the poly lines south and excavate north. thanks 
 
On Wed, Sep 18, 2019 at 7:44 AM Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov> wrote: 
DeAnn,  
 
The BLM has reviewed your request for deferral due to poly flowlines and access road for safety concerns. Photos are 
showing the surface of the spill already excavated and the excavation backfilled. I see no reason why we can't move the 
two lines to the west onto the previously reclaimed area and excavate the high chloride levels at least up to the road. 
The oilfield works around these conditions all the time. This should be no difference. If the impact continues onto the 
road then we would approve the deferral at that point. Note: The spill site appears to be on a slight slope, erosion 
controls should be placed across the slope and seeded with BLM No.3 seed mix. Provide the final closure when this 
work is complete.  Thanks 
 
On Mon, Sep 16, 2019 at 2:26 PM DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com> wrote: 

Mr. Amos,  

  

Please see the attached deferral request for the White Federal Com #001H incident that occurred on May 19, 2018. If 
you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  

  

Thank you,  

  

DeAnn Grant 

HSE Administrative Assistant  

agrant@concho.com 

COG Operating LLC 
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600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443 

 

  

  

 
 
 
--  
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately.  

James A. Amos 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineering Tech 
620 East Greene Street 
Carlsbad, NM. 88220 
Office:  (575) 234-5909 
Fax:  (575) 234-5927 
Cell:  (575) 361-2648 
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov 
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